
 

7. CLYDE ROAD – PROPOSED PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Brian Boddy, Area Engineer Fendalton DDI 372-2724 

Corporate Plan Output:  On-Street Parking Management 

 
The purpose of this report is to request that the Board endorse the installation of a two-hour parking 
restriction in Clyde Road (a collector road) south of Fendalton Road, for recommending to the City 
Services Committee.  
 
There is a significant demand for on street parking in Clyde Road between Hamilton Avenue and 
Fendalton Road coming from students, residents, shop customers, shop and garage staff.  At present 
the long term parking demand leaves little or nothing for the shorter-term parkers. 
 
 Following requests from affected businesses and residents a parking survey was distributed in April to 
the businesses at 197 Fendalton Road and 1 Memorial Avenue, plus the residential properties on both 
sides of Clyde Road from No.s 120 to 136.  25 responses were received to the survey, 22 supporting, 
and three against the proposed P.120 parking restriction on the east side of Clyde Road from opposite 
Hamilton Avenue to Fendalton Road applying from 8.30 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. Monday to Friday.   
 
The Parking Unit has also been consulted and is in favour of the proposed restriction.  

 
The existing P.5 parking restriction outside No.134 would stay and the two hour restriction would go 
from here to opposite Hamilton Avenue along the eastern side of Clyde Road. 

 
 Recommendation:  That it be recommended to the City Services Committee that the parking of 

vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 120 minutes between  
8.30am and 4.00pm from Monday to Friday on the east side of Clyde Road 
commencing at its intersection with Hamilton Avenue and extending in a 
northerly direction for a distance of 110 metres. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted. 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


